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October 2019 Prayer Letter
Dear praying friends,

During the month of September, my family and I celebrated two years on the field here in Argentina. So much has 
changed in last 2 years and through language school and the transition into the culture here, we have seen the Lord 
increase our faith and trust in Him. He is faithful and we feel honored to serve Him here in this great country.

In September, I began discipleship with a man named Nazareno, He is about 40 years old and was saved several 
years ago in another ministry and is now wanting to know more about the Bible and grow in the Lord. We have had 
several good meetings and it is exciting to see his eagerness to grow.

Also in September, I started preaching 5 to 10 minute messages before our Saturday outreach. It is great practice for 
my language growth and each time my Spanish gets better. It is not an easy or comfortable thing but I am grateful to 
have the opportunity to preach. 

Also, we recently started a Bible college and now we have two students! Right now we are learning Principals of 
Bible study. Both young men are excelling and growing in the their desire to serve the Lord.

This past month we have seen two ladies and one man believe on Jesus as their personal savior. One of the ladies 
is 71 years old and has been attending services for about 2 months. She has told us that the Lord is working in her 
family and since trusting Christ, she has been burdened for her family, especially her husband Rueben. He is a local 
handyman and has helped us in several ways since the church moved into their new building 9 months ago. Please 
be in prayer for Rueben, Clara and their family.

Finally, in September we had our first family conference. It was an excellent time and enjoyed by all. We had guest 
speakers from other churches throughout Argentina in attendance. During the conference we also had a couple’s 
fellowship and our annual Family Picture day. All in all, the Lord used the conference greatly and we are praying that 
God continues to work in the lives of these young believers.

October Prayer Requests:
• Language Learning: We finished language school several months ago but we are working hard to advance our 

abilities in Spanish.
• Mother’s Day: Argentina will be celebrating Mother’s Day on the 20th of October and we will have a special 

service to honor all mothers. These special days normally big lots of visitors. Please be in prayer for this service.
• Lady’s fellowship: We will be having a lady’s fellowship on October 19th. 
• Missions Conference: November 9-10 we host our second annual Missions Conference. We are hoping for big 

things to happen in this year’s missions conference. 
Thank you for your prayers and support during the month of October.

God bless,
Jason, Ashley, Marley, Norah & Ian




